Letter 17

From: Jim Rogers

To: ETF SMB Board Feedback

Subject: Please Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 10:19:16 PM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

This is to encourage you to support transition-related health care for state employees. The ability to allow
individuals to be their full productive selves can be significantly improved for many people by this support.

Jim Rogers
JimRogers111@gmail.com
Madison, Wisconsin
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